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Worcester Law Office Celebrates Its One Year Anniversary 
 
The Law Office of James P. Hentz is celebrating the one year anniversary of their Worcester, 
MA location in September of 2011. As his practice began to grow, Attorney James Hentz 
recognized the importance of client convenience and opened this second office in addition to his 
main office in Milford, MA to provide another location where he could meet with his clients. 
The Worcester office flourished and is now the main establishment for the law firm, located at 
Executive Park Suites, 255 Park Avenue, Suite 1000, 10th Floor, Worcester, MA 01609. The 
Law Office of James P. Hentz continues to strive for excellence in facilitating the client-attorney 
relationship. If you are not able to reach either the Worcester or Milford locations, Attorney 
Hentz is willing to come to you. He will gladly meet you in a mutual location or at your home if 
you are unable to drive. The Law Office of James P. Hentz will continue to work with you and 
be there we are there for you during your time of need. Please call 508-797-3022 with any 
concerns or questions regarding a consult or a meeting place. The one year anniversary of the 
Worcester office has been preceded by a year of growth as Attorney Hentz expanded his 
websites and blogs, established the Christina Toala Memorial Scholarship for high school 
seniors, and continued to provide the best law advice and service to his expanding clientele.  
 
Attorney Hentz has practices located in Worcester and Milford, concentrating in the areas of 
Immigration Law, Criminal Law, Personal Injury, Landlord Tenant Law, and SSI/SSDI. 
 
 
 
 
  
 


